
 
 
 
 
Manitoba Sustainable Development has received an application pursuant to The Dangerous 
Goods Handling and Transportation Act from the following operation and invites public 
participation in the review process: 
 

PRAIRIEVIEW TERMINALS LTD. - HEADINGLEY BULK STORAGE FACILITY 
AND RECYCLING DEPOT - FILE: 5837.00 
 

A Dangerous Goods Handling & Transportation Act Application has been filed by Prairieview 
Terminals Ltd for the construction and operation of a bulk storage facility and recycling depot 
located at 6 Sabrina Way, Municipality of Headingley, Manitoba.  The facility is proposing to 
develop a site for short term storage, processing and transfer of bulk liquid hazardous wastes.  
The facility will be designed to accept hazardous materials including, but not limited to: waste 
oils, glycol, used oil filters, oily water and sludge.  All waste will be processed or bulked and 
transported off site for sale or disposal.  No waste shall be disposed of at this location. 
 

Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 
representation either for or against the application should contact the Department, in 
writing or by E-mail (cory.switzer@gov.mb.ca), not later than JULY 4, 2016.  Further 
information is available from the Public Registries located at Legislative Library, 200 
Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4th Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 
Online Registry: http://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries/index.html or by 
contacting Cory Switzer, Environmental Engineer at 204 250-7645. 
 
Information submitted in response to these applications is considered public information and 
will be made available to the applicant and placed on the public registry. 
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